
Dear [Club Members], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change 

to our club's membership fees. 

After careful consideration and in order to continue providing high-quality services and facilities, 

the club's membership fees will increase as of [Effective Date]. The new fee structure will be as 

follows: 

• Individual Membership: $[New Amount] 

• Family Membership: $[New Amount] 

• Student Membership: $[New Amount] 

We understand that any increase in fees can be concerning. Please know that this decision was 

made after thorough discussions and evaluations of our club's financial needs and goals. We are 

committed to enhancing your experience and ensuring that our club remains an excellent 

community for all members. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


